
November 30, 2018 
Dear Family, 
 The first grade classes of Corbin Primary will be going to the  
Tri-County Cineplex on Friday, December 14th to see the movie The Grinch.  
The movie is rated PG. Below is a brief synopsis of the movie, or the movie 
trailer can be viewed at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vjnqABgxfO0 
If you are uncomfortable with your child watching this PG rated movie, 
your child can remain at school in another classroom during the time we 
are gone.  This is a gift and no money is needed for the trip.  Each student 
will receive a drink and popcorn to enjoy during the movie.   Due to limited 
seating, this trip will be for students, teachers, and assistants only.  Please 
complete the bottom portion of this letter and return it to school no 
later than Friday, December 7th. 
 

 
WHAT PARENTS NEED TO KNOW 

 
Parents need to know that Dr. Seuss' The Grinch is an 
animated adaptation of the classic holiday story, 
featuring the voice of Benedict Cumberbatch as the 
legendary Christmas curmudgeon. The movie is 
appropriate for most younger viewers, with many 
more scenes of physical comedy and pratfalls than 
genuine peril (though there is a scene in which it looks 
like the Grinch will fall over a mountain -- but of course 
he's saved). Expect lots of falls from heights, 
catapulting through the air, speeding on sleds, etc. The 
Grinch ends up in his underwear in a brief scene, and a 
naked Who is seen behind a cookie that's strategically placed to obscure anything 
inappropriate. Like Seuss' original, this is a story about kindness, compassion, love, 
and generosity being the true meaning of Christmas. 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
      My child will attend the movie. 
 
      I prefer that my child NOT attend the movie. 
 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature_______________________________________         

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vjnqABgxfO0

